Welcome to the Communion Newsletter for Parents. This year the Parents Communion Committee will issue a monthly newsletter to keep all parents of children who are making their first Holy Communion informed on all activities and masses throughout the year.

This is such an exciting year for your child and we will endeavour to involve your child (and the parents) in the mass proceedings as much as possible. Your child may be involved in bringing up the gifts, reading prayers of the faithful or other mass related activities during the year and we ask you to encourage them as much as possible. This will allow the children be more involved in these important communion masses. Children's participation in mass activities with be organised through the school.

Throughout the year we will constantly keep the Sacred Space (over by kid zone) up to date with different themes. The kids will generally have an input to this space so we encourage you to visit this space before or after mass and explore the different themes with your child. For this Sunday your child will be asked to colour a leaf with their name on it. This will be done during school time. These leaves will be displayed in the Sacred Space.

Enrolment Sunday is the 13th October 2013 and we would very much appreciate if your family could attend. We would ask your child to stay with the family for Enrolment Sunday but at subsequent masses we may ask all children to sit together at the front of the church. Your child will be called to the altar by Father Jim near the start of mass on Enrolment Sunday so we ask you to arrive early. Their teachers will be present to assist these proceedings.

Grapevine monthly newsletter will be distributed to each child making their communion at the end of Communion Masses and has important information for each child so it's important they attend.

Your child should also have received a copy of the THUMB which is their useful Mass Book for the year and we ask you to read through this with your child to raise awareness of the content. Please ask your child to bring this book to each of the masses listed overleaf.

Children's communion candle will be issued shortly. 

Looking forward to meeting you all on Sunday.

Kind Regards,

The Parents Communion Committee


List of Communion Masses Throughout the year:

Enrolment Sunday - 13th October 2013 10.30 am

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, 3rd November 2013

Feast of Christ the King – Sunday, 24th November 2013

3rd Sunday of Advent – Sunday, 15 December 2013

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, 26th January 2014

6th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, 16th February 2014

3rd Sunday of Lent – Sunday, 23rd March 2014

Palm Sunday – Sunday, 13 April 2014

3rd Sunday of Easter – Sunday, 4th May 2014

Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) – Sunday, 22 June 2014

This is a provisional list and is subject to change throughout the year. All parents will be notified of changes through the newsletter.

Communion Dates:

Sunday, 11th May 2014 – Mr. Delaney's Class

Sunday, 18th May 2014 – Mr. Lennon's Class

Sunday, 25th May 2014 – Ms. McPhillips Class

We are always looking for parents of whose children are making communion to participate in communion masses throughout the year so if you are interested please text Shane on 087 9580957 or email shane.forsey@gmail.com. This may consist of a reading, prayer after communion or a family bringing up the gifts at one mass. It's great for the children to see the parents involved so we would encourage all to put their name forward.
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